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Subject: March 2, 2020 Access Management Hearing 

U.S. 19 

Perry, Taylor County, FL  

 Financial Project Number: 441059-1 

 

Dear Government Partner, 

 

On behalf of the Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT), I invite you to an access 

management public hearing to discuss proposed median modifications on U.S. 19 at mile marker 

21.095, Financial Project Number 441059-1. FDOT proposes to close the median opening at 

7174 U.S. 19 South, Perry, FL 32348. 

 

The hearing is Tuesday, March 2 at Big Bend Technical College, 3233 Byron Butler Parkway, 

Perry, FL 32348. It will begin with an open house from 4 to 6 p.m., followed by a public 

comment period at 6 p.m. Attendees who complete a speaker’s card will be given the opportunity 

to make an oral statement that will become part of the public hearing record. Persons wishing to 

submit written statements or other exhibits in place of or in addition to oral statements may do so 

at the hearing or by sending them to Doug Dycus P.E., Project Manager, via email at 

Douglas.Dycus@dot.state.fl.us or traditional mail at 1109 S. Marion Avenue, Lake City, FL 

32025. All exhibits or statements postmarked on or before March 12, 2020 will become part of 

the public hearing record. 

 

Public participation is solicited without regard to race, color, national origin, age, sex, religion, 

disability or family status. Persons who require special accommodations under the Americans 

with Disabilities Act or who require translation services (free of charge) should contact Lauren 

Pinchouck at (386) 961-7837 at least seven days prior to the hearing.  

 

This letter is being sent to all property owners within 300 feet of either side of the proposed 

median modifications. Public hearings provide the public with an opportunity to express their 

views on the project, its potential for impact and other related matters. If you have questions 

about the project or the scheduled public hearing, please contact Doug Dycus P.E., District 2 

Permits Engineer, at (386) 961-7490 or Douglas.Dycus@dot.state.fl.us. 

 

 

 



 
 

 

Sincerely,  

 

Tracy Hisler-Pace 

Communications Manager 

FDOT District Two 


